
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing  

 
FROM: David E. Clark, Director  

DATE:   November 1, 2022 

 
SUBJECT: 22ITB134130K-JAJ, Graham Drive Pump Station Upgrades  

 
 

On October 26, 2022 the Department of Purchasing opened the subject Invitation to Bid (ITB). 

There were three responsive bids provided. The lowest responsive bids were as follows: 

 

  

1. Reeves Young, LLC. in the amount of $13,350,000.00 

2. Lakeshore Engineering, LLC in the amount of $15,478,500.00 and  

3. Heavy Constructors, Inc. in the amount of $16,167,000.00  

 

 

Therefore, the Department of Public Work is recommending award to the overall lowest 

responsive bidder, Reeves Young, LLC, in the amount of $13,350,000.00  

 

 

Funding is available in the following account: 203-540-5400-S149  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Terry I. Peters, Interim Deputy Director, Public Works 

Gerald Pace, Deputy Director, Administration, Public Works  

Darlene Banks, Chief Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 

James Jones, Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 
 

  


